ORANI BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH

←65 936 757 9572
© oranibbc@gmail.com
▼ Tagumpay, Orani, Bataan 2112

October 2024

Dear Pastor and Church.

Greetings in the most precious name of Christ!

I trust this letter finds you blessed. We sincerely thank the Lord for your ongoing involvement in the ministry of Orani Bible Baptist Church. Your financial support and prayers have been instrumental in helping us continue the work that God has entrusted to us.

In July, OBBC celebrated its 9th anniversary, Leading up to the celebration, we hosted an Evangelistic Meeting for first-time visitors. Praise God for those who made the decision to accept Jesus as their Lord and Savior.

By Cod's grace, we have also resumed the Cood News Class in Brgy. Pantalang Luma, which takes place every Saturday afternoon. We are thankful for the children who diligently attend. For the time being, we are using the garage of a brother in Christ who became a member through the Evangelistic Meeting.

We remain deeply grateful for your continued financial support and prayers.

To God be all the glory!

Because of Christ,

Jovito Pastoral Resident Pastor

Prayer Requests

- Children's Ministry Own place for Good News Class
- Candidates for Baptism

Evangelistic Meeting





Good News Class









Soulwinning





Baptism



